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TOWN OF NATICK 
SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Select Board will hold and conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, 
February 24, 2021, at 7:15 p.m. upon the application of a Resident Request 
to change address from 43 and 43R Water Street to 43A and 43B Water 
Street, Natick, MA 01760.  Due to COVID 19 restrictions, the hearing will be 
held remotely.  Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter can participate in 
the virtual meeting being held through Zoom. Log in instructions will be 
published on the February 24, 2021, Select Board agenda. 
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